
 

 

UST:SO06-00-ME05 
A.Y. 2023-2024 

 
TO  : THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY 
   
FROM  : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 
RE                     : REMINDERS ON UST CAR STICKER, AY 2023-2024 
 
DATE  : 17 August 2023 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The University, through the Office of the Property Custodian, issues the following reminders on 
the implementation of the UST Car Sticker on campus: 
 

1. The validity of UST car stickers issued starting 21 November 2022 is extended until 31 July 
2024; 

2. All requests for car stickers shall be made through the UST car sticker registration web 
application accessible via https://myusteportal.ust.edu.ph. The detailed procedure for 
navigating the web app can be accessed via bit.ly/USTCARAPP1. 

3. The “no sticker, no entry” rule shall be strictly implemented effective 22 August 2023 
(Tuesday). 
 

The cooperation of everyone is highly appreciated.  
 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
REV. FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP 
Secretary-General 
 

 

                                                      
1 cf. OVRF Memo 05 dated August 11, 2023 (Car Sticker Registration for AY 2023-2024). 

https://myusteportal.ust.edu.ph/

